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Department of the Army License No,: 12
030-14796

s |
Headquarters, U.S. Army Armament Docket No, 0
Munitions and Chemical Command
ATTN: Byron E. Morris
Rock Island, IL 61299-6000

entlemen:

This refers to the telephone conversation between Mr, David Skogman and

D. G. Wiedeman of this office on October 2, 1990, regarding ar angements for a
Management Meeting between members of our respective organizations. This
meeting is scheduled for 10:00 am (CDT), Wednesday, October 10, 1990, at the
NRC Region 111 office at 799 Roosevelt Road, Building 4, Glen Ellyn, 111inois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss your proposed decontamination plan
for waste cleanup at Fort Bragg, North Carolina.

If you have any gquestions regarding this meeting, please contact D. G.
Wiedeman at (708) 790-5616.

Sincerely,
ohosides, Maney B L. L. Nuadlivy
Charles E. Norelius, Director

Division of Radiation Safety and
Safequards
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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION
799 ROOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60132

NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT LICENSEE MEETING

Name of Licensee: Department of the Army

Facility: Rock Island, 111inois

License No.: 12-0072-07 Docket No.: 030-14796
Date and Time of Meeting: October 10, 1990, 10:00 a.m. (CDT)

Location of Meeting: NRC Region III Office
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen ENlyn, IL 60137

Purpose of Meeting: To discuss the licensee's proposed decontamination plan
for waste cleanup at Fort Bragg, North Carolina

NRC Attendees:

W. L. Axelson, Deputy Director, Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
B. Berson, Regional Counsel

J. A, Grobe, Chief, Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

D. G, Wiedeman, Technical Assistant, DRSS

Licensee Attendaes:
Byron Morris, Radiation Safety ufficer, U.S. Army
David Skogman, Project Manager, U. S. Army

NOTE: Attendance by NRC personnel at this Region IIl licensee meeting
should be made known by 4:00 pm, (CDT), October 9, 1990, via
telephone call to D. G. Wiedeman, Region 1II, FTS 388-5616.

Distribution:

J. H, Sniezek, Deputy Executive Director for Nuclear Reactor Regulation,
Regional Orerations, and Research, EDO

H. Thompson, Deputy Executive Director for Nuclear Materials Safety, Safeguards
and Operations Support, EDO

J. Lieberman, Director, Office of Enforcement

J. Goldberg, Deputy Assistant General Counsel

R. M. Bernero, Director, Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards

R. E. Cunningham, Director, Division of Industrial & Medical Nuclear Safety,
NMSS

J. Glenn, Chief, Medical, Academic and Commercial Use Safety Branch, NMSS



